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I urge you to support the bill to provide that a citizen of a federally recognized Indian 
nation, tribe or band in Maine is not required to pay a fee for admission to any 
state-owned park, historic site, camping area or beach managed by the State. 
This is a small step in reparations to the first nations who were on this land before 
white settlers with different ideas of land ownership arrived and removed indigenous 
people from the bulk of what we now call Maine.


